CHESHAM
GRAMMAR
SCHOOL

Chesham Grammar School is holding a

GENERAL
INFORMATION EVENING

to support Hertfordshire families whose
children are considering sitting for a grammar
school place with effect from September 2014.

Wednesday 5th June, 7pm

The evening is open to parents of children in the current
year 5 and will give information regarding registration,
the new Bucks 11 plus test and an opportunity
to ask questions.

The Headmaster and other senior staff will be presenting at
the evening. Please note that this is not an open evening,
and there will not be the usual departmental displays.

Please register your interest at
informationevening@cheshamgrammar.bucks.sch.uk
and an information pack will be sent to you.
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